08/13/2021

Dear Parents,

This week we traveled to Asia. We worked on fine and gross motor skills. The children finger painted, colored freely with crayons and markers, and enjoyed painting. The children continue to practice their fine motor skills by doing fun art! They painted paper with red and yellow paint. They also played with puzzles and are getting better at it. To practice their gross motor skills the children played a game outside in the playground with the teachers by following the leader and marching.

Please remember to always bring an extra change of clothing for your child! The summer days are hot and sometimes messy with outside activities and all, so please make sure that your child always has an extra little outfit in case of an accident. Make sure their clothing is appropriate for the heat; don't bring too many long-sleeved shirts and pants! Please make sure that your child has an extra pair of socks in the classroom.

With great sadness I would like to announce that this week was Ms. Samantha's last week. I would like to wish her the very best as she begins a new chapter in her life \checkmark

As always we look forward to every amazing week with your child here in Yellow Door!

Have an amazing weekend love Mrs. Yanet and Ms. Samantha